
   

South Valley 

Regional (U42) 

Taxiway Painting 

Between  September  

18 and 20 
 

Airport crews will be painting 

taxiways at South Valley Regional 

between September 18 and 20.  

Large areas will be closed during the 

timeframe to facilitate painting.  

Access to both runway ends will be 

maintained during the entire 

process. 
 

 

 

 

 

Girls in Aviation Day at SVRA 

September 23, 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
 

The Great Salt Lake Chapter of Women in Aviation will hold the 

annual “Girls in Aviation Day,” at South Valley Regional Airport 

Sept. 23 from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. The event encourages young women 

to pursue aviation career opportunities in aviation. Booths from 

airlines, FBOs, flight schools, universities, and public agencies are 

planned for the event, which is open to the public.  

 

Chinese lantern launch 

planned September 23 at 

2100L South of Tooele 

Valley Airport. Use caution 

when in the area. 

 

 

SLCDA GA News 

Electronic Option 

To receive the Salt Lake City 

Department of Airport’s monthly 

General Aviation newsletter by 

email, send your address to: 

dave.teggins@slcgov.com. 
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General Aviation 
 

SLCDA General Aviation BBQ 

September 16, 1 p.m. to 3 p.m. 
The Annual Salt Lake City Department of Airports General 

Aviation BBQ will be held on Saturday, Sept. 16 from 1 p.m. and 3 

p.m. at South Valley Regional Airport. The event will be in Hangar 

3, north of the FBO building.      

Allstate Fire will be on location between noon and 3 p.m. to service 

tenant fire extinguishers for a fee. Airport rules and regulations 

require all tenants to have fire extinguishers in their hangars that 

are inspected annually. The last hangar inspection revealed there 

were several tenants currently out of compliance. This service will 

give tenants a chance to come into compliance before fall 

inspections beginning in late September. 

Food will be catered by Joe Morley’s BBQ in Midvale. “The Way 

Cool Band,” will once again perform on the hangar stage with light 

rock favorites. 

 
 

 

 



TVY Pilot Completes 180th Women in 

Aviation Introductory Flight 
Tooele County pilot, Patrick Wiggins, introduced the 180th young lady 

to aviation on August 30. Patrick provides the flights on behalf of 

Women in Aviation. Participants take a 30-minute flight during which 

time they get a chance to take the controls.   
 

 
 

Area Forecasts to be Replaced 
The National Weather Service (NWS) will cease publishing area 

forecasts on October 10 and transition to a Graphical Forecast for 

Aviation (GFA) that will cover weather phenomena from the surface up 

to 42,000 feet. Detailed information on the new GFA system can be 

found at http://www.aviationweather.gov/gfa.  
 
 

 

Helpful Points of Contact 
 

General aviation operations, facilities maintenance, SLCDA GA newsletter, 

airfield and SLC Title 16 questions:  Dave Teggins, SLCDA General Aviation 

Manager, (801) 556-4082-5532 or dave.teggins@slcgov.com. 

Hangar lease and repair questions: Phil Bevan, SLCDA Property Management 

Specialist, (801) 575-2957 or phil.bevan@slcgov.com. 

Aviation security questions call: Kristian Wade, SLCDA Airport Operations 

Manager/Security, (801) 575-2401. Gate access problems call:  Airport Control 

Center (801) 575-2401. 

Emergencies call: SLCIA, (801) 575-2911; TVY or U42, 911 then (801) 575-2911. 

For additional GA information call the GA Hotline: (801) 575-2443. 

Upcoming Events and 

News 
 

 
Saturday, September 9- Wendover 
Airport to hold its annual airshow 
between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m.  For more 
information go to 
www.wendoverairbase.com.  

 
Saturday, September 16 – Salt Lake 
City Department of Airports to hold its 
annual GA BBQ between 1 p.m. and 
3 p.m. at South Valley Regional 
Airport. Contact Dave Teggins at 
dave.teggins@slcgov.com for 
additional information.  
 
Saturday, September 23 – Women 
in Aviation will hold its third annual 
Girls in Aviation Day at South Valley 
Regional Airport between 11 a.m. and 
2 p.m.  Contact Emma Fox at 
greatsaltlake.wai@gmail.com for 
additional information. 
 
October 18-20-Utah Airport 
Operators Association (UAOA) is 
holding its annual Fall Conference at 
the Moab Valley Inn in Moab. For 
registration information, go to 
www.uaoa.org. 

 
 

Upcoming activity and FAA seminar 
information is available at 
www.faasafety.gov under the 
Activities, Courses, and Seminars tab.  
 
The FAA SLC FSDO Safety Program 
Manager is Richard Jeffs, 
richard.jeffs@faa.gov.  
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